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CECT-SAS-E        27 July 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Site Visit Meeting Minutes for W912HN-23-B-3001 Multipurpose Training 
Range (MPTR), Fort Liberty, NC 
 
1.  The Government conducted a site visit for the requirement in the subject line on 25 
July 2023 at 0830.  Below are the Government personnel that attended the site visit: 
 

 Mark Murray- Fort Liberty Range Control 
 Charles Bauer- USACE Savannah District- Fort Liberty Office 
 Michael Welch- USACE Savannah District 

 
2.  Site visit started in the Fort Liberty Range Operations Conference Room.  Mr. Murray 
provided a briefing that included the background, purpose, safety, and security of the 
project.  Contractors were briefed about the necessity of ensuring the security of their 
equipment on site.  Theft of equipment on other Fort Liberty projects has been reported.  
A skid-steer was stolen from a work site within the last couple of weeks. Contractors 
were advised to submit all questions resulting from the site visit through ProjNet. 
 
3.  Site visit attendees convoyed from the Range Operations building to the MPTR 
construction site.  Three stops were made at the beginning, middle, and end of the site.  
Contractor personnel were allowed to view the site and take pictures at each location.  
Contractors were advised of the impact area location across the road at the end of the 
MPTR. 
 
4. The site visit attendees moved from the MPTR to the Aerial Gunnery Range (AGR).  
This allowed contractor personnel to view a recently completed range on Fort Liberty.  
The site visit concluded at approximately 1100.  
  
5. Point of contact for this memorandum is Michael Welch at 
michael.j.welch@usace.army.mil. 
 
 
 
 
       Michael Welch 
       Contract Specialist 
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